
ITEM 2 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 27 

COUNCIL MEETING Apr. 12/77 

TO: 

Re: PROPOSED DEMOLITION OF MUNICIPAL PROPERTY 
LOT 7, EX. W. 75', BLKS. 1~ 2 & 24, D.L. 6, PLAN 4155 
9753 CAMERON STREET 

Following is a report from the Land Agent regarding the proposed 
demolition of property which is located at 9753 Cameron Street. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the subject buildings be demolished and the property 
on which they are situated be cleaned up. 

* * * * * * * 

. . . 

April. 5, 1977 

FROM: 

MUNICIPAL_ MANAGER 

LANDS DEPARTMENT 

SUBJECT: .. REESE AVENUE B;ETWEEN CAMERON &,SULLIVAN, LOT 7 EX. 
BLKS. 1, -2 & 24 1 <D. L. 6 1 PLAN 4155 -- ·9753 CAMERON 

The subject property was purchased :for . .the construction of 
Reese Street to link Cameron and Sullivan. 

There is a small two-roomed house with a lean~to kitchen in a 
state of disrepair and no sewer connection. There are also 
two small sheds in a dangerous condition situated approximately 
150' from the front property line. The Health Department has 
advised that they have had many complaints regarding these 
buildings. 

By this memo, we are requesting that permission be given to 
demolish these buildings and clean up the property. 

CHD/jce 

cc: Chief Building Inspector 
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